
 
Professional Development Workshops in Mathematics for UCA Concurrent Course Teachers 

August 2, 3, & 5, 2010 
 

The Department of Mathematics hosted Professional Development Workshops in Calculus, College Al-
gebra and Elementary Statistics on August 2, 3 and 5. Twelve teachers from Central High School, Catho-
lic High School (LR), Central Arkansas Christian, Parkview High School, Greenbrier High School,  Oak 
Grove High School and Conway High School attended the workshops and a joint working  luncheon.  
Drs. Danny Arrigo, Clarence Burg, and Ramesh Garimella, each conducted half a day workshop on 
various aspects of the calculus I course in the morning and afternoon sessions on August 2 and the 
morning session on August 3.  Dr. Charles Watson conducted an afternoon workshop on College Alge-
bra. Drs. Patrick Carmack and R.B. Lenin conducted an all day workshop on elementary statistics on 
August 5th.  In addition to the workshops, at the luncheon on August 3, Drs. Garimella and Watson 
spoke about the National Alliance of Concurrent Enrollment Partnership (NACEP) program, curriculum 
and faculty standards and required evidence for accreditation of the UCA concurrent program.  Follow 
up meetings and school visits will be scheduled through the academic year. The Mathematics Concur-
rent program is one of the largest on UCA campus.  The Division of the Academic Outreach and Ex-
tended Programs provided funds for the presenters salaries, luncheon and refreshments.  


